
June 2019 EVC plan – submitted by Natalie Allen, June 20, 2019 

To date –  

- Follow through of Leaders’ workshop – working with hotel on meals and finalize AV needs, etc.  

- Reviewed Leaders’ Wksp bill and gave them the go ahead to pay.  

- Met with Marriott Louisville East hotel staff for future meetings – see below 

 

Working on –  

- Securing venues for Singing Summit 2020, 2021 – Marriott Louisville East – waiting to hear back 

- Securing venue for Leaders’ Workshop 2020 – will work with Marsha on securing her church for 

this. We’ll need a list of surrounding hotels and eating spots.  

- Looking ahead to find other possible spots for Fall/Winter event in 2021/22 

- Aim to have events booked 2 years out.  

- Continue work with Ed Coor on schedule for upcoming events 

- Continue work with Competition Committee towards Contest 2020.   

EVC team – plan to use Lura and Liz to help locate possible venues in the central regional area 

- Also, plan to use Melissa McAdory as an assistant  

 


